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NEWS CONFERENCE 

 

City of Duluth, the Duluth Public Schools and Lake Superior College to
announce unprecedented partnership

 
An unprecedented partnership between the City of Duluth, the Duluth Public Schools
and Lake Superior College will be announced today, July 27, 2010 by Mayor Don
Ness, ISD 709 Superintendent Keith Dixon and LSC President Patrick Johns.
 

 
11:00 a.m.

Today, July 27, 2010
Historic Old Central High School

Room 302
215 North First Avenue East

 
 
A news release with additional information will be distributed at the news conference.
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